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Board Chair—John Capriotti 
Administrative Liaison—Chuck Miles 
Attendance—Please see the accompanying committee attendance sheet. 
 
John Capriotti called the meeting to order at 6PM. 
 
The minutes of the May 11, 2017, meeting was approved. 
 
 

Old Business 
 Dr. Yanni and Chuck Miles reported on the work performed to date.  These areas 

include the MS gym and the classrooms in the middle of the High School.  The 
enclosed link and the MS and HS offices are coming to completion. 

 No delays to the start of the school year are anticipated.  
 
 

New Business 
 Bill Hambly from D’Huy presented the construction document, and gant chart (see 

attachment). 
 The detention basis is approximately 80% completed.   
 Steve Yanni and Chuck Miles discussed the need for long-range planning.  Once the 

school year starts, Chuck Miles and his team will put together a long-range list of 
items that we need. 

 Locker room usage during construction was discussed.  The MS locker rooms will be 
used.  A secondary location would be the use of the UES. 

 John Capriotti suggested that administration, grounds, and athletics gather 
information about a new sound system.  He also suggested a sound engineer should 
be hired to provide good guidance for a path forward.  A path forward should meet 
expectations and minimize the impact to the community.  Erik Pedersen suggested 
hiring a company to facilitate bidding.  Lisa Menz spoke to the issue of the noise. 

 
 

Public Comment 
 John Singer discussed the missing bricks on the small walls by the Buck entrance.   
 The brick walls near Buck and the MS will be a topic of conversation at the next 

meeting. 



 Stacey Mardarrosian asked about car washes being canceled indefinitely due to 
construction and when those would be reinstated.  Chuck Miles discussed the 
complications with construction, including water.  Erik Pedersen indicated that the 
Fire Department would allow the car washes to take place at their site. 

 Erik Pedersen discussed the need for more safety around the scaffolding used for 
filming and coaching at the stadium field.  Jim DiTulio discussed the numbers of 
people who use the scaffolding during football games. 

 Erik Pedersen will start putting together an expansive list of priorities for athletics.   
 
 
John Capriotti adjourned the meeting at 7:18 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Steve Yanni 
Superintendent  
 


















